Fountain Run Water District Minutes

Nov.19, 2024

Fountain Run Water Commissioners met at the Water Office on Nov. 19th, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. for a regular
meeting. Those present were: John Pedigo, Frances Howard, Brenda Turner, Will Downing, Amanda Frye,
Chris Veach and visitor Clay Downing.

It being determined a quorum was present, the meeting was called to order by John Pedigo. The minutes
from last month’s meeting were read and a motion was made by Brenda Turner and seconded by Frances
Howard. This unanimously passed.

A motion was made by Will Downing and seconded by Frances Howard to approve the Financial Reports as
presented. This motion unanimously passed. Invoices were available for the Commissioners’ viewing.

Commissioners were presented with an email from Julie Commack with a breakdown of services that was
done for the Water District and a bill for $4950.00. Motion by Will Downing and seconded by Frances
Howard to approve payment to Julie Commack. This unanimous

Will Downing made a motion for the district to purchase a GPR/Locator from Guideline Geo. Frances
Howard seconded it. All voted in favor.

Chris Veach read a letter from Glasgow Water Company about their intent to raise the wholesale water
rates from 1.95 to 2.01, representing a 3.1% increase. He then informed the board that Sam Reid with
KRWA had offered to collaborate with GWC to assist the FRWD in filing a Purchased Water Adjustment if
they desired. A motion was made by Will Downing and seconded by Frances Howard to ask KRWA to assist
us with the PWA and all voted in favor.

There being no other business the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. by a motion from Brenda Turner
and seconded by Will Downing. Motion carried.
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Amanda Frye, Office Mgnager(prepa rer) Francis Howard, Secretary

Certification

I, hereby certify that the forgoing minutes were duly approved by the Board of Commissioners of
the Fountain Run Water District at a meeting held on the date shown below:

John Pedigo, Chairmen Date Approved



